
 
From the Minutes of the September 25, 2013 Faculty Senate Meeting 
 
Date Change- Fall Break 2014 
The Provost proposed rescheduling Fall Break 2014 from October 20-21st to October 27-28th.  The best 
weekend for Homecoming 2014 is October 17-19 but that weekend would precede Fall Break which is 
not optimal.  Homecoming cannot be rescheduled due to the football schedule and the Jewish holidays. 
The date change is supported by Dan Gallo, president of the Undergraduate Student Government. The 
Senate approved the date change.   

 


